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Together we can do all things through Christ who strengthens us 

Christ Church 

Primary School 

School PE Kit Reminder September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is very important that your child/children are in the correct kit and footwear for their PE and 

stretch and reflect lessons.  Here is a reminder of the school PE kit. 

Uniform  

Each child needs a PE kit for use during PE and stretch and reflect lessons, to include: 

• Black/white shorts  

• T-shirt in house colours (Everest yellow t-shirt, Mont Blanc blue t-shirt, Snowdon green t-

shirt, Kilimanjaro red t-shirt). These can be purchased from ‘Design and Stitch Workwear’  

Unit 6, South Tarran Way, CH46 4TP, Moreton). Alternatively, a white unnamed t-shirt 

• Children in Pre-school and F2 wear white T-shirts until they are allocated houses in Year 1 

• White socks 

• Black plimsolls for dance and trainers with good grip and ankle support for sports activities  

• Plain black tracksuit bottoms/leggings and warm top/black jumper for outdoor sports.  

 

It is part of the school’s uniform policy, that every pupil should be fully equipped with the required 

PE kit for their lesson. Pupils who do not have the required kit will receive an initial verbal reminder, 

followed by a letter to parents/carers if the reminder proves to be unsuccessful. If families are 

struggling to provide PE kit, please let us know and we will help. 

Jewellery  

Earrings must be able to be removed or taped by the pupil prior to them participating in PE lessons or 

in any other sporting activity. Please provide tape for your child. All other jewellery should also be 

removed.  

 

Absence from PE  

We feel that exercise and PE are a very important part of life and the curriculum, therefore children 

are expected to take part in every PE lesson which is why it is so important they keep their kit in 

school. If there is a health-related reason that prevents a child from taking part in physical exercise 

please send a written note or email their class teacher. 

 

After school clubs  

When children are attending after school sports clubs, they should wear their school PE kit. Children 

may change after the club or go home in the PE kit and this must be returned to school with them 

the next day please. Children selected for school competitions and matches will be provided with a 

school competition sports kit.  

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. If you have any concerns or questions, please feel 

free to contact your child’s class teacher or Mrs Baker if assistance is needed. 

 

Miss C Cooper (PE Lead) 


